
Massachusetts Trooper Matthew
McRae released from Spaulding
Rehabilitation Hospital
“Trooper Matthew McRae departed from Spaulding Rehabilitation
Hospital in Charlestown on his way home.

The Association is thankful to witness yet another significant
milestone in Trooper McRae’s recovery. As he recovers, we can
only hope for a return to full duty. Trooper McRae was struck
by an alleged drunk driver and suffered several broken bones
in a crash, including a broken neck and spinal injury. Here is
the original story.

The  Association  would  also  like  to  extend  our  heartfelt
gratitude  to  everyone  who  has  supported  the  McRae  family
throughout this challenging journey, particularly those who
were integral his care, transport, and transition.

Special thanks to the Salt Lake City Police Department, Utah
Highway Patrol, Boston Medflight, UniCARE Health Insurance,
Lahey  Health,  Armstrong  Ambulance,  and  Spaulding
Rehabilitation.”-State Police Association of Massachusetts.
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